
From: Bret Springgay  
Sent: Friday, February 03, 2023 9:27 AM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject: Plymouth/Praire new planning new use 
 
 
For the building on west side of praire/plymouth intersection.  
 
I would not want to see a multi use strip mall on this corner at all for traffic patterns especially in 
morning with school traffic from Thurston and backup on west bound Plymouth road left turn lane to 
huron parkway. 
 
I understand there is consideration for a bank with a drive through emptying onto praire, I'm not as 
concerned.   
I think the opposite would be better a bank exiting onto plymouth, right turn only 
 
More concerned they are not trying to resue the building.   and caution planning around the 
neighborhood pool in summer with kids riding their bikes to get to the pool.  It would be nice to see a 
speed bump on praire in the location north of briarcliff intersection and possibly in front of thruston. 
 
Bret Springgay 
2802 Briarcliff 
North Campus Heights Neighborhood home owner 
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